
                                       

 
30th June 2020 

NEW CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
At this time of year we would normally be preparing our children for transition to their new 
classes. If we were in school we would do classroom visits and teachers would be able to 
start spending some time with their new classes. Unfortunately this year this is not 
possible. Instead teachers will be sending activities for their new classes to do through the 
normal home learning sections of the school website and via Class Dojo on Thursday and 
Friday this week. We hope this will give the children the chance to start to get to know their 
teachers a little bit before September. 
 
The classes will move up as they are in the following way: 
Mr Kyle’s class will go to Mrs Smits 
Mrs Brown’s class will go to Mrs Hicklin & Mrs James 
Mrs Smit’s class will go to Mrs Stainton 
Mrs Lumb & Mrs James’ class will go to Mrs Bailey & Mr Bishop 
Mrs Stainton’s class will go to Mr Gaskell  
Mrs Bailey & Mr Bishop’s class will go to Mrs Gibson 
 
The teachers are all looking forward to working with their new classes in the Autumn Term 
but will obviously miss their current classes, particularly as they have missed a whole term 
working with them. 
Our priority in the Autumn Term will be settling the children back into school life after what 
will be for many, 6 months out of school. Our initial work will be centred around the 
children’s well-being alongside the assessment of any gaps in learning so that we can 
support the children to make good progress. At the moment support staff have not been 
assigned to particular classes until we can assess the need throughout school. Pupils with 
EHCPs will continue to receive the support outlined in their plans. 
Guidance from central government is due to come out to us by the end of this week so we 
can then plan our provision accordingly. Rest assured we will continue to do everything we 
can to keep your children safe and support them in their learning. 
 
Best wishes to everyone. 
 
Mrs S Frost                      
Headteacher 
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